
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 Sheila A. Alles, Chief Academic Officer  
  
 
Date: May 17, 2016   
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent of Schools 
  
From: Sheila Alles 
 Tim Klan 
    
Subject: Recommendation to Purchase Bus Surveillance Cameras 
 
Please include a Recommendation to Purchase Bus Surveillance Cameras on the 
agenda of the Board of Education, Committee of the Whole Meeting on May 23, 2016.  
We would like an opportunity to discuss this recommendation with the Board of 
Education. 
 
Attached is a memo from Paul Theriault, Owner’s Representative, Plante Moran 
CRESSA, along with an Award Recommendation memo from Rob Greager, Project 
Manager, Barton Malow Technology Services, and the Bid Tabulation sheet to support 
this recommended purchase. 
 
The funds for this purchase are included in the 2013 Bond. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this request. 
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